
 

November 14, 2013    
Get involved, do not be a spectator ! 

 

  

 
 
This past weekend we had a chance to 
jump start a   
new outreach with HS kids  
  
from the 3 most renown schools in 
Chattanooga. It was a time for games, 
Italian dinner and sharing of the hearts. 
These kids (most non believers) are 
athletes from the crew, swimming and 
basketball teams. Though we are in the 

Bible belt we see unmet needs all around 
us and the i  
nteraction with these "new friends" is 
precious. Peppo was invited to speak at 
the Fellowship for Christian Athletes at one 
of these schools and then at a youth club 
meeting at church where 30% of the 
attendees (a group of 100 kids) were there 
for the first time brought by their 
friends...the word is out...the Italians have 
landed! 

   



 
 
AMEDEO  
is a warm, polite, well mannered student from the Italian part of 
Switzerland and a Senior at the local Baylor HS. He was one of 
the 14 athletes we had for dinner. After dinner Peppo had a 
chance to talk one on one about workloads and pressures. He 
has a 98% avg in all of his 5 AP courses and has applied to 
Harvard, MIT, Stanford and 2 European universities. His father 
was a European champion in Judo and Amedeo may have a 
chance at the 
NBA!                                                                                      

              
Yet, the weight of the 
responsibilities and the inner pressures he is putting 
upon himself are starting to crush him...he is not a 
believer. When Peppo spoke to him about the love 
of our Creator and the possibility of having a 
personal relationship with Him, his eyes 
widened. He is looking forwards to more talks with 
Amedeo, so keep this kid in your prayers. These are 
the caliber of leaders we find locally which we know, 
will make a difference in tomorrow's world. 

  

Your investment this year has: 

• produced a new Church in Manfredonia,  
• is sustaining the work in Roma,  
• is making new inroads in Chattanooga and  
• has given us a chance to be together with Isabella once again. 
• will help in the new campaign to University and HS students in N. Italy  

We do appreciate your commitment, sacrificial giving, and sensitivity towards our 
ministry in Italy and Chattanooga.   
 
In His grip, and forever grateful 
                                         Peppo and Jane Biscarini  
 
 

 

Remember your donations are tax deductible and can be mailed directly to   
Via Veritas 1124 Constitution Dr Chattanooga, TN 37405 or      

          visit the giving page at   www.viaveritas.org 

 

	
  


